From: Pontes, Cindy@CHP <CPontes@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:35 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: CHP-701_AA_Desk; Enciso, Blanca@CHP; Richards, James@CHP

Subject: RE: RE: 063 — BE. - SCH# 2019129047- Environmental Document Review - Due to Lead by 05/27/20

Good Afternoon,
The San Jose Creek Bridge Replacement Project falls within the Santa Barbara CHP Area’s jurisdiction. We have
reviewed the environmental impact documentation and conferred with the lead agency. We have determined there to

be no impact to the Santa Barbara Area’s local operation and/or public safety by SCH# 2019129047.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank You, Governor’s Office of Planning & Research
Cindy Pontes APR 20 2020

Captain

Santa Barbara Area STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

From: Enciso, Blanca@CHP

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 3:55 PM

To: Richards, James@CHP <JRichards@chp.ca.gov>

Cc: Pontes, Cindy@CHP <CPontes@chp.ca.gov>; CHP-701_AA Desk <701_AA_Desk@chp.ca.gov>; Klingenberg,
Greg@CHP <GKlingenberg@chp.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: 063 — BE. - SCH# 2019129047- Environmental Document Review - Due to Lead by 05/27/20

Good afternoon,

Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced “Notice of Environmental Impact”
document from the State Clearinghouse outlined in the following Website:

https://ceganet.opr.ca.gov/20192129047/3

Due to the project’s geographical proximity to the Santa Barbara Areq, please use the attached
checklist to assess its potential impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.

CC to Division FYl only
Please feel free to e-mail me if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Kind Regards,

Blanca Enciso
Special Projects Section-063
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Transportation Planning Unit
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Office (916) 843-3365



